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Notes from President 
 
Elections 
During the upcoming October meeting on Saturday October 12 all members present will vote to put 
in place all five of our officer positions. Each role has a two year term and each newly elected officer 
takes their place in January. 
 
Many thanks to the Nominating Committee lead by Judie Betz to seek volunteers for these roles. 
 
This is the list of individuals that have come forward for your consideration: 
President: John Carlile (currently the VP) 
Vice President: Bruce Cynamon 
Secretary: Ana Kircher 
Treasurer: Sharon Green (currently in this role) 
Membership Coordinator: Janette Carlile 
 
Any member can nominate any number of additional people for each of these officer roles. 
 
Fly-In 
This is one of several messages that will inform you and seek volunteers for the upcoming first 
Saturday in November (Nov 2) Fly-In. 
 
Bruce has a message for you lower in this newsletter. 
 
Folks that are heading up the 3 major areas include: 
 
Clean Up - Setup, take-down and tasks during event for handling garbage and other logistics 
Contact Bruce Cynamon  
email cynamonb@aol.com 
cell 954-253-5246 
 

PRESIDENT:   Bob Boyer        pilotbob@centurylink.net 
VICE PRESIDENT:    John Carlile       jcarlile1@earthlink.net 
SECRETARY: Sandy Boyer       sandyfly@centurylink.net 
TREASURER:    Sharon Green       rosebud091@aol.com 
 

EAA TECHNICAL COUNSELORS: 

Chuck Mosely    352-259-2487         chuckmousn@aol.com 
 

MEMBERSHIP:  Lorene Washburn           lorenewashburn@gmail.com 
NEWSLETTER:   Bob Boyer (temp)        pilotbob@centurylink.net 
YOUNG EAGLES:   Judie Betz 352-362-8286  judiebetz@gmail.com 
WEBSITE  Bob Rolfe   webmaster.1236.eaachapter@gmail.com 
 

www.Facebook.com/EAA1236 

             New!  http://www.1236.eaachapter.org/ 

Next Chapter Meeting 

October 12th, 2019 

Carlile’s Hangar, 10:00AM 

 



 
Parking and Signage - direct Aircraft and Cars to parking areas, and signage that provides 
guidance around the airpark 
Contact Bob Kircher 
email pilotrwk@yahoo.com 
cell 407-276-4055 
 
Food Prep and Service - organizing coffee and donuts, drinks, desserts, and plating of main meal 
Contact Mike Angell 
email mangell03@yahoo.com  
cell 352-804-0424 
 
Message from Bruce Cynamon  
 
To All Past and Future Members of the Clean Up Committee 
  
We are rapidly approaching the Fly In date. Last year you were kind enough to volunteer to aid in 
the set up and tear down for our annual fly-in or had mentioned your interest in joining the fun this 
year. 
  
As members of the Clean Up Committee we are tasked with collecting the club storage trailer on 
Friday afternoon, transporting it to the Carlile's and setting up the chairs and tables according to 
plan. At the conclusion of the fly in we will be responsible for returning the tables and chairs to the 
trailer.  In addition to the set up and tear down we will be responsible with emptying the trash cans 
during the fly-in and transporting the trash to the dump Saturday afternoon as well as cleaning up 
the hangar so that it is returning to the Carlile’s in tip top shape. 
  
We will divide our group into shifts during the fly in in order to make the most efficient use of our 
time and to ensure that each of us gets an opportunity to mingle and enjoy the fly in. 
  
Last year we had to rent tables and chairs in order to ensure that we had enough seating for all. 
This year we hope to borrow some chairs and tables from Pete Fambrough at Back Achers in order 
to save the cost of the rental.  We will be looking for some volunteers to accompany Chuck Gauthier 
and myself to Back Achers to help pick up and return these tables and chairs. It would be greatly 
helpful if we could round up a couple of pick up trucks to help with transporting this stuff. 
  
Thank you for volunteering your time to help ensure the success of this event. 
 



IMC and VMC Club 
These gatherings are combined for October. Please join John Carlile and myself on Thursday 
October 17 at 7pm in the Carlile hangar pilot lounge. 
 
Come and attend and bring friends! 
 



EAA CHAPTER 1236 MINUTES 
September 14, 2019 

  
Bob Boyer called the meeting to order at 10:00 am He welcomed everyone and asked that everyone 
stand and join him in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
He reminded everyone that 50/50 tickets were for sale. 
Bob stated that the financial report for August 31, 2019 and the minutes for the August 10, 2019 
meeting were on the front table. 
 
GUESTS/NEW MEMBERS 
 
52 members were present. We had no guests. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
None 
 
YOUNG EAGLES 
 
No update 
 
PRESENTATIONS 
 
Steve Wolf gave a presentation regarding his experience flying the Collings Foundation B17 as 
copilot.  
 
MISCELLANEOUS 
Bob Blankenship won the 50/50 drawing. $112 was the total collected. 
There were 52 members in attendance. 
Motion to adjourn Nancy Normark, second by Chuck Mosely.  Meeting was adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 
 
 
 



ITEM AMOUNT

8/31/2019 BALANCE BROUGHT FORWARD 7,910.52               

INCOME:

DUES COLLECTED 20.00                    

50/50 DONATED 56.00                    

TOTAL INCOME 76.00                    

EXPENSES:

FUNERAL FLOWERS 107.00                  

CK#1337 CHARLES TRIPP-REIMB. BATTERY 32.99                    

TOTAL EXPENSES 139.99                  

BALANCE 9/30/2019 7,846.53               

Treasurer's Report as of September 30, 2019

 

 



EQUIPMENT AVAILABLE FROM OUR CHAPTER: 
 TABLES 

 CHAIRS 

 LARGE COFFEE POTS  

 COOLERS 

 EVENT GAS GRILL  

 STAINLESS STEEL GRIDDLE 

 BORE SCOPE (STRAIGHT) 

 AIRCRAFT SCALES 

 PROJECTOR 

 RECORDER 

 CABLE TENSIOMETER 

 LARGE FAN

 WHEEL BALANCER   Available for loan from Lorene 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 
 

PLACS TO EAT 
 

 

 

Custom Aviation Art 
Personalized framing and matting 

services. Your art work or ours  
Contact Chuck or Mary Ann 

Mosely          
 352-259–2487 

AIRPARK REAL ESTATE   
Call the High-Flying Real 

Estate Team specializing in: 
 Love's Landing 
 Leeward Air Ranch 
 Woods and  Lakes   

Judie Betz 352-362-8286  
 Penny Garrett 352-615-3440 
aviationrealtyandmore.com 

Fly-out Restaurants: 

Ocala OCF – Tail Winds Café (352) 873-3211 

Bartow BOW – Runway Café (863) 519-4400 

Cedar Key CDK – call cab on 122.9 (Judy) many choices for dining 

Crystal River CGC – Olive Tree Restaurant (352) 563-0075 

Everglades X01 – Triad Seafood, great stone crabs (239) 695-0722 

Deland DED –  Airport Restaurant and Gin Mill (386) 734-0722  

Flagler FIN – Highjackers (386) 586-6078 (lunch and dinner) 

New Smyrna Beach EVB – Airgate Café (386) 478-0601 [6:00-2:00PM, 7days]  

St. Augustine SGJ – Call FBO (800) 840-1995 -buy gas get courtesy car 

Williston X60  – Pyper Cub Restaurant (352) 528-0376 

Winter Haven GIF – Flightline café  (863) 875-5869 

Tampa North X39 – Happy Hangar Café (813) 973-3703 

http://www.funplacestofly.com has an expanded list 



 
 

 


